
The University Speech-Language-Hearing Clinic (USLHC) is closely monitoring the outbreak of 
COVID-19 (coronavirus). Given the current situation, the USLHC will be closed through April 03 
and will re-open April 06. For audiology clients requiring essential services, such as replacing a 
lost hearing aid or repairing a damaged hearing aid, please call 713-743-0915 for additional 
information. Please continue to check this website for updates regarding clinic closures related 
to COVID-19. 

The health of our community is very important and the following precautions are followed 
routinely: 

- Frequently touched surfaces are cleaned and disinfected daily. 
- Equipment used for therapy, including furniture and toys, are cleaned and disinfected 

after each session. 
- Reminders regarding steps to protect others, such as frequent hand washing, have been 

posted around the clinic. 
- Employees and graduate clinicians have been instructed to stay home and consult their 

healthcare providers if they feel ill. 

Following are CDC guidelines to protect yourself and others: 

- Clean your hands often with soap and water for 20 seconds or use a hand sanitizer that 
contains at least 60% alcohol. 

- Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands. 
- Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
- Stay home if you are sick. 
- Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue when you cough or sneeze or use the inside of 

your elbow. Throw used tissues in the trash and immediately wash/clean your hands. 
- Wear a facemask if you are sick. 
- Clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces daily. 

Your safety and the safety of our students and employees are our number one priority. As such, 
please do not hesitate to cancel your appointment and stay home if you feel ill. We will make 
every effort to reschedule your appointment once you are healthy. 

 


